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Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor - 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

January 7, 2021 

Dear Ms. Long, 

RE: Regional Planning Process Review Consultation 
Ontario Energy Board File No: EB-2020-0176 
Potential Member of the RPPAG 

Please accept this letter as a self-nomination to join the Regional Planning Process Advisory Group 
(RPPAG). 

The supporting information for my nomination is below: 

• Stakeholder interest: Versorium Energy Ltd. is a distributed energy developer. 

• Demonstrated participation: I have participated in several regional planning processes held by 
the IESO, including attending Local Advisory Committee meetings and commenting on IRRPs and 
regional planning processes. 

• Demonstrated relevance of my role: I am responsible for developing distributed energy 
resources and the regional planning process informs development opportunities. 

• Other qualifications: I hold a Professional Engineering designation in Alberta. 

• Other experience: I have worked as a transmission planner in Ontario, managed planning and 
rate applications in Alberta, and reviewed rate applications in Ontario.  I also have extensive 
electricity markets experience in Alberta, Ontario and the Eastern U.S.. I am currently a 
contributing member of CIGRE Working Group C1.40, which is charged with reviewing planning 
coordination between transmitters and distributors. 

We are not requesting cost eligibility for my participation. 

Please feel free to contact me about the foregoing at 587-534-5008 or chris@versoriumenergy.com. 

Regards, 
 

Chris Codd 
VP, Regulatory and Site Development 
 
cc: Chris Cincar, OEB 


